
August 6, 2022 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

 

I am writing this letter in support of the commercial conversion of 1677 7th Ave. 

We are pleased to see the aesthetic enhancements of the property and have not experienced any disruption 

since the applicants have owned the property. 

We hope they have continued success with their boutique business for years to come. 

Thank you, 

Russ Stolz 

Home Owner - 7th Ave 

 

Prince George  


